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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
 
We are keen to be very transparent in terms of how we use images of the children 
in the school:  
 
The school uses photos of pupils for a range of reasons: 
 

 To use in and around the school in places that might be seen by visitors (eg 
on canvases on the wall) 

 On the school website (without names) 
 On Twitter (without names) 
 In wider marketing materials used by the school (without names) 
 Occasionally in the local news from a coverage of a school event (without 

names) 
 

Please use the form below to let us know how you would like us to use photos of 
your child.  Please note, you can opt out of photos at any point by contacting the 
school office, even if you have previously given us permission to use them in a 
certain way. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Tracey Coles 
Principal 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s name_________________________________________________ 
 
Please detail your consent for the school to use your child’s photo used for the 
following purposes: 
  
Photo Use Agree  Disagree 

In and around the school in places that might be seen by visitors   

On the school website   

On Twitter   

In wider marketing materials used by the school   

In the local news when an event is being covered   

 
 
 


